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Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to you to voice my strong support for this proposed cellular tower. I am a
resident of Irish Beach and have no cellular service ar my residence, 15671 Forest View Rd,
Manchester, which is not only inconvenient, but dangerous in emergency situations. This is a
common situation in our community and up the Hwy 1 corridor. The Telespan
Communications tower would do much to solve the communication dead space issue in and
around our community. I urge you to approve the application.

Sincerely,
Thomas Reidenbach
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